
  

PODAR INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL, BENGALURU 
(Survery #301 & 307/1, 4th and 5th Main Road, Kalkere Channasandra Main Road, Kalkere, Horamavu Post, Bangalore-43) 

Ref.No. PISB3/CIR/12/2019-20                                                                                                                                                           4 January 2020 
 

Dear Parents, 

A very happy New Year to you from team PIS, Kalkere. 

We are happy to invite you with your family and friends for annual day-Kalakshitij is scheduled on Saturday, 

the11 Jan. 2020 in the school playground.  Please find the invite attached along with the circular. 
 

In this connection please note the following points- 

 The function will start at 5.30 p.m. Please occupy your seats by 5.15 p.m. 

 No regular classes on that day. 

 Students should reach school latest by 3.00 p.m. They should come dressed as guided by the respective 

teacher in-charge. 

The buses will leave the starting point at the time estimated as below- 

 R 1- 1.30 p.m.  R 2- 1.30 p.m. ;  R3 - 1.30 p.m.  ;  R4- 1.30 p.m.  ; R5 – 1.30 p.m. 

 You can get in touch with the bus staff for the time of pick up for your child. 

 Students will be provided with snacks twice- once at 5.15 p.m. and again at the time of departure after 

the function.  Children may carry water and any dry snacks in case they need to. 

 Every single child who is a part of the program will be allowed to leave only at the end of the function 

(after Grand Assembly). Please do not try to interact with the child till the end of the program.  Request to 

take early for any reason will not be entertained.  We seek your co-operation. 

 No drop facility will be provided by the school. All children must be received by parents at the stage in 

the end. Please carry the parent ID card to make it hassle free and produce if asked for. 

 Parents are requested not to enter green room area for any reason. 

 Please park your vehicles ONLY near the left gate of the school. 

 The function is expected to conclude between 8.00 and 8.30 p.m. 

 No personal photography or video shooting is permitted as we have made elaborate professional 

arrangements for both. Anyhow parents are free to do so sitting in their place without disturbing other 

audience. 

  Parents are requested to come prepared for a cold evening. Bring warm clothes and headgear. 

 

 As mentioned earlier, Podarathon-Cross-country race of about 5km distance for parents and family 

members (PJK and PIS) /teachers/children (grade IV and above) will be conducted on 18 Jan.2020.   

Details of route will be shared with all registered parents shortly. 

 

Let us try to make it an exhilarating experience for all of us and our children. 

 

        Thanking you in advance for your cooperation and apologies for any inconvenience, 

Regards, 

 
    sd/- 
PRINCIPAL 

 


